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 As reported last month, Robert Alfred “Bob” Harris (#142790) died just before the 

Thanksgiving holiday.  He joined the Arlington chapter just after it reorganized in the 

summer of 1994.  He held the chapter Treasurer office and others for many years.  The 

chapter would not have continued through the 2000-2010 decade without his efforts.  He 

will be missed.  His funeral was at Dallas Ft. Worth National Cemetery Wed. Jan 7th, 2015. 

 

 Be aware 2015 dues are payable now.   Please remit ASAP.  Members with unpaid dues are 

deemed inactive and ineligible to hold a chapter office.  All current and previous members 

with known emails were included in our monthly meeting notices.  Dues can be remitted via 

US Mail or online at http://www.txssar.org/dues.htm. 

 

 One junior application was sent to the TXSSAR Inland Registrar.   He is Mark Howard, now 

age 18 and grandson of Peni Andrews of Arlington’s Lucretia Council Cochran DAR Chapter.   

As Mrs. Andrews reports her check has been cashed which signifies the TXSSAR approval. 

 

 Three applicants are in the preparation process.  They are Corey Walker, Daniel Kolb and 
Scott Huffman.  Hopefully, they will be ready to submit soon. 
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 Nothing to report at this time. 
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 The TXSSAR website at www.txssar.org is undergoing significant modernization revisions by 

Compatriot Ray Cox, TXSSAR Web Admin to make that website be responsive to better 

support mobile devices.  I think you’ll like it. 

 

 Our chapter homepage is at www.txssar.org/Arlington.  Since inception in June 2011, we 

now have 2292+ total hits (accesses) to this website.  I’ve recently added a “Frequently 

Asked Questions” webpage and am working with Bill Covington to prepare a “Speaker 

Bureau” webpage. 

 

 Recent pictures are posted at www.txssar.org/Arlington/photos2014.php.   

 

 Scrapbook videos are posted at www.txssar.org/Arlington/videos.php. 

 

 Thanks to everyone providing pictures and videos for our website. 

 

 The online private chapter Dropbox can be accessed at 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/1izglvhvuhh9mzy/AAAXOVZ4zk-KaK3JcagRBQnHa?dl=0 

Contact me if you need a new login or have access questions. 
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